
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Notice for officers in Grade I and Grade II of the Sri Lanka Administrative Service 

 

Attaching officers with knowledge of information technology to the post of Controller at the Department of 

Immigration and Emigration   

 

 Applications are called from officers in Grades I and II of the Sri Lanka Administrative Service with 

knowledge of information technology who have satisfied the following qualifications for the post of Controller that 

has fallen vacant at the Department of Immigration and Emigration.   
 

i. Should have possessed theoretical knowledge at sufficient level related to the subject area of 

information technology management with minimum experience of one year in the said field (Required 

to prove with relevant documents and certificates)  

ii. The relevant officers should not have yet completed the maximum service period that they are allowed 

to serve at popular service stations.  
 

02. Accordingly, applicants who have satisfied the above qualifications and are willing to be attached to the 

post in the Sri Lanka Administrative Service at the Department of Immigration and Emigration are kindly informed 

to submit a written request in that regard and their bio-data prepared by themselves, including their basic 

qualifications and other particulars, along with the certified copies of the relevant certificates to the Secretary, 

Ministry of Public Administration, Home Affairs, Provincial Councils and Local Government through the 

respective head of the institution on or before  30.10.2024  and send a soft copy of the same to the email address, 

pubad.dslas@gmail.com.   

 

03. You are further informed that the application should be submitted having been certified by the respective 

Secretary of the ministry or head of the department to the effect that if selected to the post, the officer can be 

released from the workplace he/she is serving at present with / without replacement or on the basis of providing a 

replacement at a later occasion. Under no circumstance applications submitted after the deadline will be accepted. 

 

 

 

Sgd. / S. Alokabandara 

Secretary  

Ministry of Public Administration, Home Affairs, 

Provincial Councils and Local Government  

Telephone: 0112-698605 / Fax: 0112 – 683651   

E- mail : pubad.dslas@gmail.com 

මගේ අංකය       PUBAD/SLAS/INTERVIEWS/ ඔගේ අංකය             දිනය 
எனது இல SPECIAL- I உமது இல            திகதி           10.10.2024 
My No            Your No            Date 

 

රාජ්‍ය රිපරානන අංයය 

பபொது நிருவொகப் பிொிவு 
Public Administration Division 

 

නිදහස ්චතුරශ්‍රය  ගක ඹ  07  ශ්‍රී නංකාව. 
சுதந்திர சதுக்கம், பகொழும்பு 07, இலங்கக. 

Independence Square, Colombo 07, Sri Lanka. 

 

අධිකරණ  රාජ්‍ය රිපරානන  ස්වගේය කටයුතු  රඹාත් සභා  රඹාත් රානන සහ කම්කරු අමාත්යාංයය 

நீதி, பபொது நிருவொக, உள்நொட்டலுவல்கள், மொகொண சகப௧ள், உள்ளூரொட்சி மற்றும் பதொழில்  அகமச்சு 

Ministry of Justice, Public Administration, Home Affairs, Provincial Councils, Local Government and Labour 

 

දුරකථන   ෆැක්ස්     ඊ-ගම්ල්    ගවේ අඩවිය  

பதொகலபபசி  011-2696211-13 பதொகலநகல்  011-2695279 மின்னஞ்சல்         info@pubad.gov.lk    இகணயத்தளம்       www.pubad.gov.lk 

Telephone     011-2166000  Fax        E-mail                      Website 
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